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Members of the Committee, 

 

217,000,000 to establish another bureaucratic black hole is not acceptable.  

Homelessness in Oregon has become an industry absorbing taxpayer dollars and 

solving nothing.  The more money you throw at this issue the worse it becomes.  At 

the risk of sounding heartless (which I am not), if you want to reduce the homeless 

population in Oregon, stop providing all the free products and services and require 

accountability for any help provided. 

 

Respectfully 


